
 

Trinity St Stephen CE Aided First School 

Vansittart Road, Windsor, SL4 5DF 

T:  01753 862540  |  E:  office@tssfirst.co.uk 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Louise Lovegrove 

 

 

 

 

Thriving and Achieving in a Caring Christian Community 

This is my commandment, that you love one another as I have loved you. John Ch15 v12 

 
 

06 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

We wish all our Muslim families, Eid Mubarak! We hope you enjoyed the celebrations and festivities. 

Over the past year Trinity St Stephen has been the chosen charity named by the Co-op in Arthur Road. I am 

delighted to say that this week the Co op very generously gave the school a large donation which will help us 

add to the work that has already been started in the Reception class outdoor area. Many thanks to everyone 

who contributed towards their fund-raising efforts. The donation is very much appreciated. 

Over the course of the Bank Holiday weekend a small group of volunteers, Carol and Emma worked very hard 

in the Reception class garden to give it a Spring overhaul. It is now looking very tidy. Thank you. 

The TSSSA sadly had to cancel the proposed Quiz and Curry Night planned for this evening. Traditionally this 

has been an evening of delicious authentic and homemade curry alongside some good-natured competition 

and entertainment with the quiz. Parents, carers and staff have thoroughly enjoyed the evening. We are very 

much hoping that the evening can be re organised. Please either contact the school office or talk to your 

TSSSA representative if you have any feedback on the events that are planned. The association are working 

hard to re kindle the wonderful community spirit which is such a special part of life at Trinity. Attached to 

this newsletter is a letter from the association. 

This week the majority of Year 3 and Year 4 attended their first rehearsal at Riverside School in Maidenhead.  

This is ahead of the Berkshire Maestros Junior Music Festival which takes place at the Hexagon in Reading in 

June.  We will be singing songs based on the theme of oceans and related environmental issues as well as 

making some junk percussion instruments to perform a percussion piece with the Berkshire Maestros band. 

Everyone particularly enjoyed the sea shanty section today which included the popular Wellerman Shanty.   

The school continues to rehearse the Platinum Jubilee Song which is being learnt across Windsor. We are 

very much hoping to be part of an event on the Long Walk where all schools can come together and sing. We 

are preparing a week of learning themed around the Platinum Jubilee in the week before half term. More 

information will follow. 

On Tuesday 10 May the school will be starting the day on Stovell Fields for the Sponsored Run. Please drop 

your child/children off at Stovell Fields at 8.45am in their PE kit and with their packed lunch if they are having 

one.  They will remain in PE kit for the whole day.  All parents and carers are warmly invited to join us for the 

run. There will be an adult run so please come with appropriate footwear if you would like to take part. 

Sponsor donations are already mounting. You can visit the Just Giving page to pledge your donation.  Please 

make sure that you have spoken to your child to remind them that after they have been registered with their 

class teacher they must stay with their class group and follow instructions from their class teacher and 

support this by leaving them to do this after the start of the day. 
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Finally, a reminder that Thursday 12 May is the group photograph sessions. Please make sure your child is 

wearing correct school uniform. If your child wears hair accessories they must be plain and be in school 

colours of black or red. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dates for your diary: 

Please note Year 1 Assembly date added – May 19 and Reception Assembly date added – June 24 

06 May 2022 TSSSA Curry Night- CANCELLED 

10 May 2022 Sponsored Cross Country Run at Stovell Field. All welcome from 9am 

12 May 2022 Class Photographs in school 

13 May 2022 TSSSA Cake Sale at the end of the school day on the outdoor stage. 

19 May 2022 Year 1 Class Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes’ Church. 9am. Year 

1 parents and carers welcome 

23 May to 25 May 2022 Year 4 at Ufton Court 

27 May 2022 In Service Training Day Pupil Half term begins. 
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06 June 2022 TSSSA Committee Meeting via Zoom 

07 June 2022 Sports Day at Stovell Fields – more information to be sent out in the 

new term 

09 June 2022 Reserve Sports Day 

18 June 2022 TSSSA Summer Fair 

24 June 2022 Reception Assembly at St Stephen and St Agnes’ Church. 9am. 

Reception parents and carers welcome 

28 and 29 June 2022 Year 4 Summer Performance 

08 July 2022 Move Up Day. Year 4 will visit their new schools and all other year 

groups will spend time in their new classrooms with their new 

teachers 

09 July 2022 TSSSA Party in the Playground 

19 July 2022 Leaver’s Service at Holy Trinity Church at 9.30am 

20 July 2022 Pupil term ends at 3.15pm 

 

 

 


